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Hi everyone,  
 

I can’t believe there are only 17 school days left until we 
break up for the Summer! Make sure to check the 
newsletter and all letters sent home, you don’t miss out 
on any of the important, and fun activities we have 
coming up. 

Wishing you all the best for the weekend 

Miss Greene - General Admin Assistant 

#LearningforLifeAnchoredInChrist 

Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  30th June 2023 

 

At school we work closely with other 
agencies so that our pupils can get the 
best support for their needs. One of the 
agencies we work with is 'Beyond the 
Horizon'. They offer a range of services 
that help better the lives of children and 
families.  

Beyond the Horizon - What We Do 
 
'We help children, young people and 
families who have been affected by loss, 
bereavement, divorce or separation and 
domestic abuse. If you have faced any 
of these difficulties, we offer support to 
help you work through your challenges 
to achieve emotional wellbeing and 
hope for a healthy future. Our 
counsellors and play therapists help 
children and young people come to 
terms with their losses and give them 
tools to cope with changes in their lives.' 
 
More information can be found by 
visiting the Beyond The Horizon website 
or coming into school and meeting with 
Miss Akers. 

 Humility     Our values focus this half term is 

New Online Ordering System  
Launching  

THIS MONDAY 3rd July! 

This Week’s Aendance & Punctuality 

Attendance 95% 97% 95% 95% 96% 98% 

Punctuality 6 8 9 6 10 10 

 Rec Yr.1 Yr.2 Yr.3 Yr. 4 Yr. 5 Yr. 6 

91% 

9 

Teacher Strikes 
 

National Education Union 
members have voted for two days 

of strikes, these will affect the 
following classes next week: 

 

Wednesday 5th July 
ALL CLASSES IN 

 

Friday 7th July 
Reception, Year 4 and Year 6  

CLASSES CLOSED 
- STAY AT HOME - 

Volunteers 
Needed 

 

We are looking 
for anyone who 
can volunteer an 
hour or 2 once or 
twice a week to 
help us improve 

our school 
grounds. This will 

include some 
gardening and a 

general 
maintenance. 

 

Any help would 
be greatly 

appreciated . 

Safeguarding:  
Beyond the Horizon  

Class Photo Orders... 

The photographer was in this week.  
 

Your child should have brought home a card  
(as seen on the right), this is your order form.   

All the information you need to order  
your child’s class photo is on the card.  

 

If you order before Thursday 6th July  
you can select free delivery to school.  

 

If you miss that date, you will have  
to pay for home delivery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aala & Maryam 

Yousuf and Aisha  

Safa & Aina 

Shanikqua & Maya Z. 

A. Rashid & Armani  

Emrullah & Anulla-Blu 

M. Ibrahim & Denaeyah  

  M. Osman  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Our new online system to pay  
for lunches will launch  

next week, on MONDAY 3rd July! 
 

To ensure your children can have the lunches  
they want we need you to sign up and register.  

 

You need to sign up and register,  
even if your child receives Free School Meals (FSM). 

 

With the new system you pay for and order meals for your 
child. You can do this daily, weekly or in advance, the 
choice is yours.   

Meals will have to be chosen by 9am everyday, if nothing is 
chosen the children will be given a standard jacket potato.   

Over the initial first few weeks, teachers will be able to 
select lunches for children during registration, but 
eventually this will be left to you. 

 

We will also no longer be taking dinner money 
payments in the office. Dinner Money will need to 

be paid using this new online system.  
 

Any question or queries please feel free to contact 
the school office who will do their best to help. 

Please download and 
access the app by 
Monday, to make 
sure you can pay for 
and order your 
child’s lunches from 
home. 



 

 

Article 21:  Children who are adopted 

When children are adopted, the most important 
thing is to do what is best for them. If a child 
cannot be properly looked after in their own 
country – for example by living with another family 
– then they might be adopted in another country.  

Important Upcoming Dates 
Please take note of changes and new dates shown with a    

July 

3rd July SEND Coffee Morning 9am - 10am 

4th July 
Year 6 Leavers Service at  
St. Philips Cathedral 

5th July ALL CLASSES OPEN 

7th July 

18th July Sports Day 

19th July 
Whole school trip to Sutton park  

(weather permitting)   

21st July Year 6 Graduation in school 

24th  
July  

Shining Star Celebration 
 Assembly 

Summer Showcase  

25th July End of School Year 

Teacher Strike - Reception, Year 4 
and Year 6 STAY AT HOME  

10th July 
Decades Day - more information 
coming home next week 

September 

Thursday 7th - First Day Back  

CoffeeÊ
Morning 

MondayÊ3rdÊJulyÊatÊ9amÊinÊtheÊSchoolÊhall 

Parents!  
We need your help! 

Come along to discuss the support your child is receiving in school. 
 

Can you share any good ideas about for how we  
could better support your child? 

 

Do you want to meet the professionals supporting your child? 

 

Come along and enjoy a drink and a chat. 

 

On Monday 26th, we held our 
Þrst Art Exhibition, thank you to 
all those parents that came to 
share in their child's work. I'm 
sure everyone will agree the 
artwork was super and all the 

children should be proud of their 
work. We hope to be able to 

move forward and hold an Art 
show annually to show off the 
children's skill and creativity. 

 

The Competition is now closed 
and winners including the 

overall winner will be decided 
over the next couple of days. 

They will be announced in 
assembly next week and on the 

newsletter. 
 

We are hoping to run more 
afterschool clubs next year for 

Art, if any parent/carers have an 
interest/skill in working with 

children on their art, do let us 
know. 


